
Introduction of New Multi-Disciplinary Care 

Team Members 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to introduce our newest members who will be joining our multi-disciplinary care 

team: 

• Dr. Jane Smith - Clinical Psychologist: With over 10 years of experience in mental 

health, Dr. Smith brings a wealth of knowledge in cognitive behavioral therapy and will 

be instrumental in our holistic patient approach. 

• Nurse John Doe - Registered Nurse: John has a background in emergency care and will 

be focusing on patient assessments and support within our team. 

• Mary Johnson - Occupational Therapist: Mary specializes in rehabilitation and will help 

our patients regain their daily living skills. 

Each member brings unique skills and perspectives, which will enhance our team's ability to 

provide comprehensive care. 

We encourage everyone to extend a warm welcome and reach out to them to introduce 

yourselves. Let's work together to create a supportive environment. 

Best regards, 

Your Care Team Leader 


